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OWEN BLOOMS FOR YOU IN 2023

Thank you if you have donated to the Owen Flower Project in the past. Thanks to
your contribution, the City of Owen was decorated with beautiful flowers all
summer.

This year in addition to the baskets, we are planning to add a few barrels of
flowers. We also need volunteers to help with watering and weeding. If you care
interested in volunteering, please contact Cindy Cardinal at (715)503-5231.

If you would like to donate again toward this year’s Flower Project, or if you
would like to donate for the first time, please send the bottom form to the DRC by
May 12, 2023.

The suggested donation is $50 this year and will be acknowledged in a newspaper
ad and posted at City Hall, the Post Office, and Mill Pond Park.

Thank you for your support and helping “Owen Bloom for You”!

Please make checks payable to:
Owen DRC
P.O.Box 4
Owen, WI 54460
ATTN: Owen Blooms for You

Please accept my contribution of $ for the Owen Flower Project.
Donor Name: Phone:
Address: Zip:
Check One:

Dedicated To:

In Memory Of:




